
From: Dean Moncur
To: Ragan, Brian
Subject: ESPA
Date: Monday, April 7, 2025 6:16:32 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments
BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency
service desk with any concerns.

To all interested parties,

It makes no sense to add the tributary basin of the Big Lost River into the ESPA ACGW. They
want to include us but not allow us to recharge in our basin where the water is being pumped
from. We all know the model is wrong but it's the model we have. Let's get a new model. I am
opposed to adding the Big Lost River Basin into the ESPA ACWA.

Thanks

Dean Moncur
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